
 

The CUP Lab®, LLC reserves the right to cancel training for attendance or weather. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2022 Ultrasound Field Technician Training 

Beef Cattle Beginners Training 
Tuesday, September 6 to Wednesday, September 7, 2022 

Location: The CUP Lab®, LLC and Iowa State University Zumwalt Station 
 

The CUP Lab Beef Cattle Beginners Training is designed to give you an overview of ultrasound and 

how it is used to predict carcass composition of live cattle. This involves in-depth instruction of 

anatomy, image quality, equipment, and scanning. Emphasis is placed on recognition of 

landmarks, image quality, and proper application of data.  

 
No equipment is required for you to attend training.  We allow you access to all hardware type to use and choose the 

best hardware for your new business. 

 

Registration is limited and will fill on a first come, first serve basis and registration is not complete until we receive full 

payment. 

 

Register online at: cuplab.com 

 

Cost:  

 Register by Friday, August 12: $800 US Dollars 

 

Cost includes: training materials, light breakfast, and 

lunch.  

 

 

Cancellation must be made by Friday, August 12 for a full 

refund. After Friday, August 12, no refunds will be given. A 

processing fee may be assessed for refunds after Friday, 

August 12.  

 

Certification will begin on Wednesday, September 14th in Texas. If you need equipment for certification, 

please let us know in advance so we can make the necessary arrangements. There is a nominal fee for 

equipment rental. 

 

Hotel accommodations can be made through the Best Western University Park Inn & Suites, 2500 

University Blvd, Ames (515-296-2500). 

Call for The CUP Lab block of rooms to receive the discounted price. 

 


